21st March 2024
Dear Children, Parents and Carers,
The end of term is approaching quickly and there are a few events I’d like to brig to your attention:
A quick reminder that we finish at 2pm on Thursday 28th March for the Spring holiday.  Darwin’s Den will be available until 4:30pm for those who wish to book their children in.
We look forward to welcoming the families of Year 2 KH on Friday 22nd March for their class assembly. 
Don’t forget to book a parents evening appointment for next week!
Our annual infant Easter bonnet parade will be held at 9:15am on Wednesday 27th March followed by Reception and KS1 Easter craft mornings.  Parents of children in years Rec, 1 and 2 are warmly invited to join us.
OSCA bingo evening is on Wednesday 27th.  
OSCA will be running a pop-up donut shop from 2pm Thursday 28th. 
Kind regards,
Marianne Bennett

